WL/'RE
OPLEN!

AS OF SEPTEMBER, 2021, WE ARE STILL
WELCOMING CLIENTS INSIDE FOR EXAMS. OTHER
SERVICES, SUCH AS PRESCRIPTION PICK-UPS
AND TECHNICIAN APPOINTMENTS, REMAIN
CURBSIDE.

SINCE SOCIAL DISTANCING IS NOT POSSIBLE IN
OUR EXAM ROOMS, WE ASK ALL CLIENTS AND
EMPLOYEES TO WEAR FACE MASKS IN THE
ROOMS.

CURBSIDE SERVICE WILL BE CONTINUED FOR
CLIENTS WHO REQUEST IT!

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOUR SMILING
FACES AGAIN!




